Sara DelLeon

From: Ryan Bane

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 2:57 PM

To: Albert Narath; Dennis Diego; Don and Brenda Lauritson (lauritson@sbcglobal.net);
Jessica Kusz; Joe Michalak; Ross Gison; Traci Bliss

Cc: Tess Fitzgerald; Sara DeLeon; Eric Marlatt

Subject: 111 Errett Circle - Updated DPR 523

Attachments: 2020-01-29_111 Errett Circle_DPR Forms_rev2.pdf

Commissioners,

Please find attached a revised DPR 523 form for the 111 Errett Circle property. In recent discussions with the HPC Chair,
a concern was expressed that the local criteria was not fully explained and simply referenced the state criteria which are
very similar. Page and Turnbull, the preparers of the DPR 523, have revised the report elaborating on the local Historic
Building Survey criteria in the evaluation section. Other minimal edits include:

= Corrected the date range of construction on page 1 of the DPR 523A form (it had erroneously read 1961 and |
changed it to 1963)

= Added today’s date to the header and the pg 9 “date of evaluation” for the DPR 523B forms

=  Made a minor text edit to Criterion B/2 on page 16 to clarify “directly associated with this building” and “church
related” activities to align with the wording of Criterion 3 of the local criteria

=  Moved the existing Integrity section up to immediately follow the NRHP/CRHR significance evaluation since
Criterion 7 of the local criteria relates to integrity.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at any time.
Thanks,

Ryan Bane

Senior Planner

City of Santa Cruz

Department of Planning and Community Development
809 Center Street, Room 206

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

831.420.5141 direct

831.420.5434 fax

www.cityofsantacruz.com




